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Petawawa, ON – The Town of Petawawa is lifting the watering ban that was 

implemented on June 20, 2023. Following clear water test results, the intake of water 

from the Ottawa River to the Town’s water treatment plant has been reinstated. 

“On behalf of Council, I wish to thank our residents for observing the temporary watering 

ban. Your cooperation is immensely appreciated as we navigate through this tragedy 

while also supporting our military partners,” stated Mayor Gary Serviss. 

Outdoor watering can recommence in accordance with the regulations set out in 

Watering By-law 293/04: 

• Watering is permitted between 6:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. and between 6:00 p.m. to 

9:00 p.m. on your designated day; 

• Odd numbered addresses may water on odd days (e.g. June 23-25-27); and 

• Even numbered addresses may water on even days (e.g. June 24-26-28). 
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For further information, contact: 

John Felix, Director of Public Works 

Phone: 613-687-5536 ext. 2018 

Email: jfelix@petawawa.ca 
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